
 
 

Report 
 

TITLE: IRON CREEK FLYING CLUB

Meeting: Council Meeting Meeting Date: March 12, 2025 

Background 
 
Doug Lindseth, President and Jeff Ball, Vice-President of the Iron Creek Flying Club have requested to speak 
to Council. Doug Lindseth provided the following information for the discussion:  

 
We believe it is time for an in person discussion of past and future developments on the airfield as well 
as within the club itself.  We would like to discuss the option of creating a committee that would meet 
quarterly or possibly the appointment of an airport manager once again.   
 
I would like to have a discussion on the role of the flying club at Flagstaff Regional Airport. The 
upcoming events and how we navigate this year as well as the ones to come. An update on the grant 
application for resurfacing/fuel system possible extension would also be nice to see during our visit to 
council.  


